
TAE	KWONDO	SUMMER	SPECIAL	2018		 			

	 My	name	is	Stacy	Wright.		I	am	a	4th	degree	black	belt	in	Tae	Kwondo	and	a	Master	
instructor.		During	the	school	year,	I	teach	Tae	Kwondo	to	preschool	through	1st	grade	OSL	
students	after	school.		I	am	also	an	instructor	at	Apex	Tae	Kwondo,	in	Oak	Forest.	

This	summer	I	am	offering	a	special	price	for	the	entire	summer	session	at	OSL.		I	am	
charging	$150.00,	which	includes	registration	fees	and	a	uniform.		New	students	and	returning	
students	are	welcome	to	enroll.		Your	child	does	not	have	to	attend	OSL	during	the	school	year	
to	take	Summer	Tae	Kwondo.		Classes	are	open	to	all	ages.		Children	beginning	at	white	belts	
will	earn	their	orange	belt	at	the	end	of	the	program.		Returning	color	belts	will	have	the	
opportunity	for	advancement	ONLY	if	they	complete	the	requirements	for	the	next	belt.		

Classes	are	twice	a	week	on	Tuesday	and	Thursday.		Children	are	encouraged	to	attend	
both	classes	each	week.		However,	it	is	not	mandatory	to	attend	every	class	in	the	session	to	
earn	the	belt.		Classes	are	divided	based	on	age	and	grade	level,	with	an	emphasis	on	grade	
level	in	determining		placement.			Pre-k,	kinder	and	1st	graders	attend	25	minute	classes.		Older	
children,	with	longer	attention	spans,	have	45	minute	classes.		Times	are	subject	to	change.				

																		AGES																					2018-2019	GRADE	LEVEL																				TIME	

												4	–	6	year	olds											pre-k,	kinder,	1st	graders																	1:30-1:55	

												7	and	up																					2nd	graders	and	above																						2:00-2:45	

You	may	enroll	at	anytime,	up	to	and	including	the	second	week	of	June.		Registering	
before	May	25th	will	guarantee	I	will	have	the	appropriate	sized	uniform	for	your	child.		
PAYMENT	MUST	BE	MADE	IN	ADVANCE	OF	YOUR	CHILD	PARTICIPATING	IN	CLASSES.		Please	
make	checks	payable	to	Stacy	Wright.		Completed	paper	work	and	payment	may	be	left	in	the	
school	office.	If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me.		My	e-mail	
is,	stacyblkft@gmail.com.		I	look	forward	to	another	Summer	at	OSL.	

																																																						Master	Stacy	Wright	

																										 																																																																												 			


